
                                                                    February 8, 2018

Lucas Warren
in c/o Gerber
12 Vreeland Road - 2nd Floor 
Florham Park, NJ 07932

Dear Lucas,

     Congratulations on your selection as 2018 Gerber Spokesbaby. We are very happy for you 
and everyone who will have the opportunity to be blessed by your beautiful smile. I had the chance 
to see your warm personality during your interview on the Today Show and by watching the video
they presented. 

     I want to be more like you—open, friendly, kind. You have much to teach us and I am thrilled 
you have been given the platform to touch many lives.

     Wishing you and your family every happiness.

Love,

Richard Pyper
Executive Director


